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     During the week of September 11 – 17, law enforcement agencies will be conducting inspections of 
commercial motor vehicles looking for out-of-adjustment brakes, brake system and anti-lock braking 
system violations .Brake-related violations made up 43% of all service violations conducted during last 
year’s Road Check.  Over 3.4 million brakes have been inspected by CVSA since 1998. 

Brake safety week includes, but is not limited to, the following 
components:
•	 Brake System Components 
•	 Air or Hydraulic Fluid Leaks
•	 Worn Linings
•	 Pads
•	 Drums
•	 Rotors
•	 ABS Indicator Lamps
•	 Loose or Missing Parts

* Defective or out-of-adjustment brakes 
will result in vehicle immediately being 
put out of service *

     Many inspections occurring during the week will be 
full Level 1 Inspections along with the 10 jurisdictions 
that conduct Performance-Based Brake Testing, 
according to the CVSA. 2015’s inspections showed that 
over 12% vehicles were placed out of service during the 
entirety of the Brake Check week. Make sure you are 
prepared when hitting the road on September 11th. 
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